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 Do you have any spare time in which you would like to come and listen to 

children read in school? We all know how important reading is to all aspects of 

the curriculum and how much fun it can be to immerse ourselves in a good book. 

Class teachers will explain what they would like you to do and you would have to 

complete a DBS application, which we need for our safeguarding measures to 

keep the children safe, this can be done online but we would give you guidance if 

you would like us to so. 

 Just a reminder – no fizzy drinks in packed lunches please.  

 

FOREST SCHOOL 

 

Next week we will be starting forest school sessions led by Jane Austen-Walker 

of Groundwork NorthEast. These have been funded, along with our new log 

circle, through the Tesco community project grant we received before Easter. 

All the children will be involved over the next few weeks and all the sessions will 

be on the school site. Please make sure your child has a warm coat in school, all 

these sessions will be outside. 

 

 



 Year 4 children will be visiting St. Cuthbert’s School on Thursday to begin 

the programme of preparation for the Kielder trip next summer term. Next 

Thursday we will be playing games, singing and treasure hunting together. 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch on that day. In the summer term 

children from St. Cuthbert’s, Ford, Norham and Scremerston first schools go on 

a 3 day residential trip to Kielder, more details as the year progresses. 

 

Advance notice, we will be holding a SAFETY day for the 

children on October 1st. We have invited some of the emergency services to 

come and tell the children about the jobs they do. Should be really informative 

and lots of fun. 

 

  If your child is bringing money into school, could they please either bring 

it in a named purse or a named envelope.  All dinner money should be paid for at 

the beginning of each week. 


